



Notes from MCH Summer Camp



Upcoming Events

Wed., June 6

Orientation for Parents Only 5:00 - 6:30 p.m.

Mon., June 11

Session 1 begins

Tuition due for Session 2

Tues., June 12

Yoga begins - Session 1 Preprimary Class Only

Wed., June 20

Stade's Farm & Market Field Trip: Preprimary Program Only

Mon., June 25

Barrington Area Librarian Visit

Fri., June 29

Last Day of Session 1

Mon., July 2

Session 2 Begins

Wed., July 4

NO CAMP

Mon., July 9

Tuition due for Session 3

Wed., July 11

Dear Anna,

We look forward to another great summer at Montessori Children's House with lots of activities and fun planned for the children!

Wednesday, June 6th is our annual Summer Camp Parent Orientation Meeting beginning at 5:00 p.m. Come join us in meeting families whose children will be attending camp, meet the Summer Camp staff and get your Summer Camp questions answered. This is a Parents-Only meeting.

Camp bags and the Camp Handbook will be distributed at the meeting. If you are unable to join us, please stop by the School Office any time after the meeting to get your Summer Camp bag(s) and information.

REMINDER: All Camp forms, including Health forms need to be received in the office prior to your child(ren) starting camp. A new health form is required each year. Additional forms are available from the School Office if needed.

Smart Lunches

Montessori Children's House is excited to once again offer the Smart Lunches Lunch Program as an option Heritage Farm Field Trip: Preprimary Program Only Family Picnic: 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.

Wed., July 18

Barrington Area Librarian Visit

Fri., July 20

Last day for Session 2

Mon., July 23

Session 3 Begins

Wed., August 1

Citizens for Conservation On Site Field Trip

2018-19 Tuition Payment Due: 1Payment Plan

- 2 Payment Plan
- 4 Payment Plan
- 9 Payment Plan

Wed., August 8

Barrington Area Librarian Visit

Thurs., August 9

Last Day of Session 3

Fri., August 10

Please feel free to download our Camp and School Year Calendars or use it online at: http://www.mchnb.net/current-families/academic-calendar/



Schools Out Summer Concert!

The Village of North Barrington is hosting a Summer Concert At Eton Park on Wednesday, May 30th from 5:00 - 7:00 p.m. Enjoy music and ice cream with family and friends.

Quick Links

<u>Montessori Children's</u> <u>House Website</u>

Seton Montessori Institute

<u>American Montessori</u> <u>Society</u>



for the Preprimary Extended Day and All Day Programs.

The Smart Lunches Program will begin on June 11th. The lunch program for the Toddler Program requires no registration. Lunch is provided for the All Day Toddler students.

For children enrolled in the Preprimary Program (ages 3 - 7) registration is required and the deadline is June 7th.

Smart Lunches has worked with nutritionists and chefs to create fun, nutritious meals kids will enjoy. Ingredients are all natural and sourced from local farms as often as possible.

Lunches include a main, vegetable and fruit side. Daily vegetarian and vegan options are available. Please see www.smartlunches.com for more information.

To enroll your child in the lunch program, please register directly with Smart Lunches at https://www.smartlunches.com/order/signup

You will need to create an account at www.smartlunches.com. Once you create an account you can add profiles for your child. You will create one profile then click lunchers settings and then add luncher. There are two ordering options. One option is a la carte (as needed basis). The other option is a subscription meal plan which runs monthly. You will want to choose the ordering option that you think will work best for you.

Registration must be received no later than two business days before the start of any week.

To assure the classroom is prepared to provide the best mealtime experience for your child, no late orders will be accepted. If you do not choose to order from Smart Lunches you are welcome to send a lunch from home in an insulated bag following the guidelines included in the Summer Camp Parent Handbook.

Payment is made directly to Smart Lunches through the website.

Mosquito & Tick Prevention

As the warmer weather has begun, the children are enjoying their outdoor environment thoroughly. We deeply believe in the value of connecting children with meaningful experiences in nature. Families should be aware that the school has contracted with a pest-control organization that sprays for insects on our

campus, including mosquitoes and ticks, which is done when the children are not on campus.

Please be sure to apply bug spray/lotion on in addition to sunscreen on your child before they arrive at school each day. We recommend Skin-So-Soft from Avon (also available on Amazon) as this product contains both sunscreen and bug repellent. Please do not forget to submit the Sunscreen & Bug Spray Permission form for the student files as we will reapply throughout the day.

Recognizing that the potential for ticks is ever present, we will continue to scan children regularly and encourage you to do the same upon their return home each day. For further information about prevention, follow the link to the Center for Disease Control website:

Preventing Tick Bites

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the School Office at (847) 550-0917 or office@mchnb.net

Stade's Farm & Market Field Trip: Preprimary Program



The children of the Preprimary Program will be visiting Stade's Farm & Market, located in McHenry, IL on Wednesday, June 20th. The children will participate in picking their own strawberries as well as learning about how the food they

eat is grown and harvested.

Arrival times will proceed according to your child's regular schedule. Dismissal for the children of the AM Class will be approximately 12:00 p.m. All other classes will proceed according to your child's regular schedule.

All Preprimary teachers and several chaperones will accompany the children on their field trip.

A flyer with more details will be handed out during the Parent Orientation.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the School Office at (847) 550-0917 or at office@mchnb.net.

Barrington Area Librarian Visit



We are excited to host a Librarian visit from the Barrington Area Library throughout the course of Summer Camp.

A variety of activities including story time, songs, rhymes, and

action activities are planned that coincide with each Summer Camp Theme!

Thank you for sharing your children with us this summer!

Sincerely,

The Montessori Children's House Summer Camp Staff

Montessori Children's House Summer Camp www.MCHNB.net



Montessori Children's House Summer Camp, 115 Clover Hill Lane, N. Barrington, IL 60010

SafeUnsubscribe™ {recipient's email}

Forward this email | Update Profile | About our service provider

Sent by office@mchnb.net in collaboration with



Try it free today